
Project Update: November 2015 

In October 2015, we participated ISEM6 (International Symposium of Ecologists of 
Montenegro), presented the paper:  "Notes on synecology of Cutandia martima (L.) Benth, a 
rare psammophytic species along Montenegrinian Coast", and promote our project and 
Rufford Foundation. We also organised the autumn field survey. During November and 
December 2015, we will organise several workshops with pupils of schools in Ulcinj and 
Podgorica.  


